
Consistent with Dean Christon’s comment at the EESE Board meeting last week, we request the 
following change to the draft interim rules 
 
Puc 2601.02(d) Other state and local governmental entities.   
 
This is for the purpose of clarifying that there are other governmental instrumentalities that are not 
identified specifically as “agencies” that should nonetheless be eligible to apply (such as New Hampshire 
Housing).   
 
Thank you! 
 
Ben 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Benjamin D. Frost, Esq., AICP 
Director of Public Affairs, New Hampshire Housing 
32 Constitution Drive, Bedford, NH 03110 
 
Mail: P.O. Box 5087, Manchester, NH 03108 
www.nhhfa.org     bfrost@nhhfa.org 
v: 603.310.9361    f: 603.488.0893 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Reduce waste; print less.   
 


